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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

LOWESTOFT  - REPORTING OF VESSEL MOVEMENTS 

 

Mariners and Port-Users are reminded of the requirement to make contact with 
Lowestoft Port Control, on VHF Ch14, before port arrival, port departure, and for any 
internal Harbour transit at Lowestoft. This requirement covers all vessels, including 
fishing vessels and leisure vessels.  

 

For departures and in-harbour transits, vessels are requested to report intentions via 
VHF 14 before leaving any berth or area. If vessels/craft do not have VHF radio, then 
port control must be contacted via telephone, no. 01502 572286. 

 

Please bring this notice to the attention of any port users or vessel owners/operators 
not included as a recipient of local notices. 

  

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, or Tel. 01502 572286, if further 
information is required. 

 

Harbour Master 

19
th

 August 2017 
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